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be proud of. Our staff carries on in the 
tradition of past editors in its efforts to 
maintain high editorial standards and 
in publishing a wide variety of material 
to satisfy the expectations of our read­
ers. Ed.

your staff who might still remember 
me.

Ole Jorgensen
Copenhagen F., Denmark

Members of "O" Division Sergeants' 
Mess are currently preparing a past 
presidents' plaque and history of the 
"O" Division Sergeants' Mess. We are 
in urgent need of information dating 
prior to 1963, and appeal to all serving 
and ex-members who served in "0" 
Division to provide as much material 
as possible to complete this worthy 
project, eg.: names of past presidents 
and dates they held office, special 
events, photographs, locations of the 
Mess before Sullivan Street, any cor­
respondence of significance, etc. Write 
to: Sergeant Roger Rawluk, Staffing 
and Personnel, "0" Division, 225 Jar­
vis Street, Toronto, Ont. M5B 2C1.

Thank you, 
R. T. Rawluk, Sgt.

I would like to know if there is any­
one who was a member of the RCMP 
Marine Division who would be willing 
to exchange shoulder badges for a 
small collection of RCMP Marine Divi­
sion articles.

Yours truly,
J. C. Freure
11520-67th Street 
Edmonton, Alta. 
T5B 1L7

The present-day Quarterly is a far cry 
from the first edition in 1933 and sub­
sequent issues which were printed on 
poor quality paper with a drab blue 
cover bearing a gold diagonal stripe 
and corps crest — devoid of colourand 
without pictures or illustrations. In fair­
ness to those pioneers, one should of 
course remember that funds were then 
extremely scarce and I am sure they 
were compelled to operate on a very 
tight budget.

You are in any case to be congratu­
lated for the excellent format, cover­
age and highly diversified content in 
the Quarterly. In particular, the covers 
of the magazine are always striking — 
the Summer '83 issue is a real winner!

Yours sincerely,
T. Jamieson Quirk, Major (Rtd.) 
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Mr. Jorgensen:

You are a loyal subscriber indeed! 
We are pleased that you enjoyed your 
last visit to the nation's capital. We are 
happy that you have such a high 
esteem for the Force. We do remember 
you and look forward to seeing you 
again! Ed.

Dear Major Jamieson:

Appreciative comments such as 
yours are instrumental in motivating 
us to improve the quality of our maga­
zine. Now m its 51st year, the Quarter­
ly has achieved a "track record" we can
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